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Federation of Enterprise Architecture Professional Organizations (FEAPO) 

The voting is done and all initial organizations are now officially voting members 

of FEAPO. 

FEAPO provides a mechanism for the continued communication and collaboration between 

the many enterprise architecture related professional organizations around the globe. 

FEAPO provides a forum for member organizations to present the work of their respective 

organizations to a larger community for further comment, evolution, and eventual 

recognition. By providing this mechanism across the industry, membership in FEAPO 

presents the opportunity for recognition and adoption of standards, bodies of knowledge, 

certifications, model curriculums, and other items of interest to the larger enterprise 

architecture community.  

These initial organizations are: 

Data Management International ( DAMA International) 

DAMA International Education & Research Foundation 

The Association for Enterprise Information 

The Association for Open Group Enterprise Architects 

The Business Architecture Society (BAS) 

The Canadian Information Processing Society (CIPS) 

CAEAP (The Center for Advancement for the Enterprise Architecture Profession) 

IAC EA Shared Interest Group 

GITCA (The Global IT Community Association) 

The National Association of State CIO's (NASCIO) 

The Network Professional Association (NPA) 
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The Open Group 

The British Computer Society, IEEE Computer Society, and Federal CIO Council will be joining once they 

receive final approval and submit final documents 

The NPA is honoured to be a part of this organization from inception. Our hope is to continue to 

promote both the NPA and the ideals we subscribe to.  

The next on-site meeting is September 27 (all day) and Sept 28 (until noon) at the CSC executive 

briefing center in Washington DC.The next on-site meeting is September 27 and Sept 28 in 

Washington DC where official FEAPO delegate and NPA Board Director Barry Sellers is chairing one 

working group and contributing to others. Barry actively participated in the June meeting in 

Washington and contributed to the governance working group plus others from January to June 

leading to the NPA being voted as a founding member of FEAPO. Steve Delahunty, NPA emeritus 

board director, is the FEAPO alternate delegate. Both are seasoned top-ranking veterans in business, 

industry, and academia holding senior leadership positions. 

There are also positions open for NPA member delegates on working groups. As a benefit of NPA 

membership, NPA Professional members are able to contribute to this global program spotlighting 

their contributions and talent.  

If you are interested, contact NPA Chief Delegate Barry Sellers at barry.sellers@capitalone.com. 
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